
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Department of Records 

 

FROM: Mayor’s Community Affairs Unit 

 

DATE: February 23, 2023 

 

Re: 2022 Neighborhood Support Team (NST) Final Report 

  

 

 

 

Due to the COVID-19 emergency response, the Neighborhood Support Team program did not 

accept new applications for the 2022-2023 cohort.  During this time, the Neighborhood Support 

Team will continue to focus on and assist the hardest hit communities across the city to promote 

measures to counter the disease.  


